
Crosswoods Neighborhood Association 
Meeting Minutes for 10/05/2010 

Officer/Board Member Name Present 
President Everett Patrick Yes 
Vice President Joe Vonderheide Yes 
Secretary Sondra Patrick Yes 
Treasurer Mark Farley Yes 
Board Member  Rebecca Vonderheide Yes 
Board Member Pete Jagodzinski No 

  
Others present: None 
 
Meeting Minutes for September were reviewed.  Joe made a motion to accept the Minutes, 
seconded by Mark. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report for September was reviewed.  Mark received $375 in paid memberships 
in September.  Disbursements included water and mowing.  Year to date net cash $1250.  
Sondy made a motion to accept the Treasurer’s Report, seconded by Joe. 
 
Other Business: 
Everett will check with the electrician concerning the spot lights that are out at Old Coach 
entrance.   
 
The Fall Neighborhood Yard Sale will be held October 16.  Ads will be placed in the Jessamine 
Journal and Lexington Herald-Leader.  Reminder will be placed on website.  Also, Joe will put 
banner out on Oct 11th. 
   
The COUP was a success!  Thanks to Becka for her hard work on organizing this event. 
 
Pete will coordinate the trimming of shrubs and cleanup of leaves for all CNA Entrance Walls 
sometime in the Fall. 
 
Everett and Joe will coordinate the repairs and repainting of CNA Street Signs in Crosswoods I 
and II sometime in October. 
 
Everett will contact Ray and Mary Anne Szeluga concerning follow-up on email concerning the 
new stop signs in Clays Crossing. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm. 


